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8th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We’re thrilled that the ski trip to Bardonecchia, Italy is just around the corner! With the departure date set for December 14th, 
2024, our team is busy making final preparaƟons to ensure an unforgeƩable experience for all students. We can pracƟcally feel 
the crisp mountain air already, and we’re sure everyone is looking forward to the adventure ahead! 

To help us finalise arrangements, we kindly ask for your cooperaƟon in the following areas: 

1. Dietary & Ski Fiƫng InformaƟon 

Please fill out provide essenƟal details about any dietary requirements and ski fiƫng 
informaƟon, including your child’s height and weight. This informaƟon will help us ensure 
that all students are properly equipped and well-catered for on the trip. To access the 
form, you can either scan the barcode or enter the following address into a browser: 

hƩps://forms.office.com/e/rXVeZmxgtE 

2. Passports and EHIC Cards 

To comply with travel requirements, please provide a photocopy of: 

 Your child’s passport 

 Your child’s EHIC card 

Having these documents on file will allow for smoother travel and immediate access to healthcare if needed. Thank you to the 
families that have already provided this informaƟon. We are aware of some families having difficulty aƩaining an EHIC card and 
we will be in touch with you separately.  

3. Final Parents’ MeeƟng 

We will be holding a final parents’ meeƟng on Wednesday, November 13th, 6pm to go over last-minute details, answer any 
quesƟons, and provide a detailed overview of the iƟnerary. Your aƩendance is highly encouraged, as this will be the best 
opportunity to make sure everything is set for the trip. 

4. Clothing Reminder 

Please ensure your child has the appropriate ski clothing for the trip, as warm, waterproof layers are essenƟal. To keep costs 
down, you may wish to look at opƟons on Vinted or in stores like Aldi, Trespass, and Decathlon, which oŌen have affordable ski 
gear. AddiƟonally, I am happy to accept any donaƟons of ski clothing that your child may have outgrown, and these items will be 
redistributed to families at the parents’ meeƟng on 13th November. A clothing guide has been published on the trip website, if 
you have any further quesƟons about clothing please do not hesitate to contact me. 

hƩps://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/skikpss/abroad-trip/clothing/ 

Thank you for your aƩenƟon to these important details. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any quesƟons in the 
meanƟme. We’re looking forward to a safe, fun, and memorable trip for all! 

Warm regards, 
 
David Jack – Ski Group Leader 
Faculty Head of Business & CompuƟng 
Gw15JackDavid@Glow.sch.uk 


